
 

 

2014 FIA FORMULA 3 EUROPEAN CHAMPIONSHIP 
 

Clarification Note N°5 – to all FIA F3 European Championship Competitors 
 
 
 
 

Geneva, 07 April 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Competitors, 
 
 
Please find bellow a clarification regarding Article 3.5 of the Sporting Regulations (General Conditions) – 
On-board cameras – Race event / Free Practice 
 
Competitors are allowed to fit one on-board camera to each of their cars. The mounting of cameras is not 
permitted on top of the roll hoop. Cameras must be encased in a suitable pod. The mounting must be 
validated by the FIA Technical Delegate prior to the commencement of free practice. Cameras remain 
prohibited during qualification and races. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Frédéric BERTRAND  
Head of the Single-Seater Department 
 
 
E-mail: fbertrand@fia.com / fespinos@fia.com / mmathys@fia.com  
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